
      Morice Town Mirror 
Morice Town Primary Academy Newsletter 

18th October 2021     www.moricetownprimary.co.uk            

Morice Town Primary Academy, Charlotte St, Plymouth, PL2 2RJ Tel 01752-567609 
email- morice.town.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

  governor email- governors@drakeprimaryschool.onmicrosoft.com 
 

 
 
  

Harvest Assembly  
 
This morning we had our annual Harvest Assembly. 
This year we invited Captain Toby from Morice Town 
Salvation Army to receive the goods. He was 
overwhelmed with your generosity. Thank you.  

 
 

Poetry Week  
On the 7th October we celebrated National Poetry Day 
at Morice Town.  The children were greeted with a 
range of poems that had appeared miraculously 
overnight all around the school! These poems were 
used as part of a ‘poetry treasure hunt’ throughout the 
day.  Every class in the school participated and 
celebrated National Poetry day in their own way 
culminating in a wonderful celebration assembly 
where children could perform and share their poems. 
Please see attached for some of the 
children’s amazing work.   
 
 

 
TT Rockstars  

 
All children are reminded to logon to 
TTRockstars/Numbots at home. Logins were all 
messaged home last week. Thank you.  

 
Dinner Money 

 
Please ensure that all outstanding dinner money has 
been paid before the end of term. If you are struggling, 
contact the school office. Reminder that all dinners 
should be paid for in advance. Thank you for your co-
operation. 
 

Secondary School Places 
 

 Reminder you have until Sunday 31st October to apply 
for your child’s secondary school place.  
 

 
Lost property 

Coming soon!! We have a selection of lost property that 
has been laundered and will be available to parents at 
no charge on a weekly basis every Friday after school on 
the playground. Any donations will be greatly received. 
All items left at the end of term will be also be donated. 
Further details to follow.  

 
School Meals 

 
Do you qualify for Free School Meals? Lots of people 
qualify without even realizing it. All children in 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are provided with a hot 
meal as part of the Governments universal free school 
meal programme. No additional qualifications are 
required. Some children may be eligible from Year 3 
onwards as well. Parents and children could be missing 
out by not taking advantage of free hot school lunches. 
Healthy eating is vital to children’s wellbeing and eating 
well has been shown to help maintain 
concentration levels and aid learning. 
To find out whether your children 
qualify for free school meals and to 
apply visit plymouth.gov.uk and search 
free school meals.  

 
Earrings 

Please ensure your child only wears stud earrings. Loops 

and droppers are a safety risk, often becoming caught 

causing damage to the child’s ear. Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

 

Key Dates 

Sustran’s BMX Show (BIG PEDAL PRIZE!) 20th October 

October half term 25th – 29th October 

Inset Day 1st November 

School Photos 19th November 

Bauble Workshop 2nd December 

Christmas Leave 20th December – 4th January 
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